

Ministry of Health of the Republic of Latvia

Brīvības iela 72 k-1, Rīga, LV-1011, tālr. 67876000, fakss 67876002, e-pasts pasts@vm.gov.lv, www.vm.gov.lv

Riga

17.04.2025.Nr. <u>01-19.2/2057</u>

Karmen Joller Ministry of Social Affairs of the Republic of Estonia

Letter of Appreciation for Participation in the High-Level Conference "Healthcare Workforce Crisis: Small Countries Facing Future Risks"

Dear Minister,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your support in delegating Ms Katrin Kivisild to represent Estonia at the **High-Level Conference** "**Healthcare Workforce Crisis: Small Countries Facing Future Risks**," held on April 11, 2025.

We are grateful for the active participation of Estonia throughout the event. Their presence enriched the discussions and underlined Estonia's commitment to addressing the common challenges faced by small countries in the field of healthcare workforce planning and sustainability.

We highly appreciate your continued engagement and the valuable contribution of Estonia to the success of the conference. We look forward to further strengthening our cooperation and dialogue in the future.

Minister of Health

Hosams Abu Meri

Therull your dear

Laura Vanaga 60002017 laura.vanaga@vm.gov.lv